
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 

The Governor’s Council on Disability is hosting the final FREE informational webinar 
for the 2024 Missouri Youth Leadership Forum (MO-YLF) on Tuesday, March 5, 
2024, from 5:30pm - 6:30pm. The MO-YLF is open to Missouri high school students 
with disabilities. All prospective students, educators, service providers, and families 
are encouraged and welcome to attend. 
 
The webinar will cover information about MO-YLF including benefits of participating 
and an overview of the application process. Registration is required to participate.  
 
Visit the MO-YLF webpage for additional information. 
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